
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 2025 

 

Public Notice  

Maryland State Highway Administration 

 

Project:  Natural Gas Pipeline Replacement at Carroll Avenue  

              Intersecting Jefferson Avenue and Sherman Avenue Takoma Park 

 

Subject:  Carroll Avenue Takoma Park Lane Closure – May 21, 2025  

 

 
 

Beginning May 21, 2025 NPL will close single lanes on Northbound Carroll Avenue between Sherman 

Avenue and Jefferson Avenue for gas line replacement. 

 

Pedestrian and vehicular traffic will be directed through the work zone by temporary traffic control devices 

as well as flagmen 

 

The lanes will be closed from 5/21/25 to 9/21/2025 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p. m. Mondays through Fridays.  The 

expected duration of the work will be 90 days, weather permitting. 

 

Traffic Engineering Services will help to setup the proper signage and assist with any pedestrian detours. 

If you have questions regarding the closures during construction or have questions or comments on this 

notice, please contact Karen Maldonado at Kmaldonado@gonpl.com or (571) 428-3176. Thank you and 

your cooperation during this project will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

NPL Construction 
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